
CAFS report for Jan 2013 
 

We would like to wish all CAFS members a Happy New Year and look forward to 
seeing you all again when the season recommences with “Warhorse” on Fri 11th 
Jan 2013 at 7.30pm in Caldbeck Village Hall. 
 
The film is based on Michael Morpurgo’s book about a farm horse called Joey. 
Joey does his best on the farm, although not a draught horse and is cared for by 
a young man called Albert. When war breaks out he is conscripted to become a 
cavalry horse in World War I. Joey sees life on both sides of the lines before he 
is saved from all his trials. 
 
 The film lasts for 146 mins and has a (12A) certificate. It was directed by 
Stephen Spielberg and so has a slightly different tone from the book.  
There are scenes of warfare, which are not suitable for younger children. 
However, the film is suitable for older children and we are making a SPECIAL 
OFFER on tickets of 1 adult plus up to 2 children between 12-16  for £6. Adult 
tickets cost £4. 
Look out for details in the next magazine of our Feb film  +supper, when the 
classic comedy “Some like it  hot“  will be shown. 
 
NB Keswick Film Festival takes place on Feb 21-24 
 


